

Hamp Nursery & Infants' School Rhode Lane Bridgwater TA6 6JB

> Tel: 01278 422012 Fax: 01278 431264

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Bird

24 February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Dates for your Diary**

World Book Day	Thursday 2 <sup>nd</sup> March 2017 - see separate letter for more information
Red Nose Day	Friday 24 <sup>th</sup> March – children are invited to wear something red for a £1.00 donation to Comic Relief. Red noses will be on sale in the classes for £1.00 each from 6 <sup>th</sup> March
Parents' Day	Friday 31st March – school closed for parents to meet with teaching staff – further details to follow

## **Access to Pedestrian Gate**

Following a recent complaint, could we ask that when lining up at the pedestrian gate at the end of the school day, parents please ensure they leave plenty of space to allow visitors (e.g. parents attending meetings, health professionals, contractors etc) to access the gate easily at all times. Thank you.

## **Data Collection Sheets**

We will be sending home the Data Collection Sheets for each child next week. Please check your child's form carefully, complete any missing or incorrect details, and sign and return it to school as soon as possible. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Susan Bird Headteacher